
 

 

 

September 6, 2019 
 
 
 
STATEMENT OF THE TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION OF AMERICA, 
AFL-CIO PRESIDENT JOHN SAMUELSEN: 
 
The Transport Workers Union is shocked by the reported allegations of 
airplane sabotage by an employee. If these allegations of sabotage are true, 
they are outrageous and indefensible and we fully condemn such actions. 
Our mechanics are highly trained professionals who are dedicated to 
performing at the highest standards in the industry, and we will not tolerate 
anything less. 
 
 

 
John Samuelsen  
International President 
 
 
 
 


